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Happy New Year friend! God’s Kingdom is coming in every village, city and country. Get
ready to be his hands and feet.

Kids’ Club ended the year with over 100 children coming to the Christmas program in
Suceag, Romania. The program was filled with music, treats, God’s Word, and of course,
presents!

After singing Christmas songs, the children had an opportunity to recite the scriptures
they had memorized. Next, the children heard the Christmas message from Luke 2, and
the adults that came to the program were ministered to separately by one of the leaders.
At the close of the program every child received a present. This is a big deal because the
village is very poor so thank you friend for your heart for this ministry.

Flavia, Kids’ Club leader, has big plans for 2023, not only to expand ministry to children
but also outreaches into the village and surrounding areas. May this be your best year yet
of expansion, growth and gaining ground for the Kingdom. We love you and bless you in
Jesus’ Name.

GOing for the Gospel,
Mark & Julie Serviss
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